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FS2 and KS1 Sports Day 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to inform you that the Infant Sports Day will be held on the following dates:

KS1 – Wednesday 29th June 2.00-3.00pm
FS2 – Thursday 30th June 2.00-3.00pm

All parents/ carers are invited to join us; the school gates will be open at 10 minutes prior to each Sports Day starting to ensure the safety of all, please be prompt and please only attend the Sports Day relevant to the year group that your child is in.  Please note that if the weather is bad on this date, a reserve date will be decided and you will be informed as soon as possible on the day.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Like in previous years there will be a designated seating area for all parents to watch their children participate in each event. Parents will be entering through the grey gate on the left side of the school. This will be sign posted for your convenience.  All pushchairs can be stored on the grassed area in the corner of the playground next to the Year 6 annex to reduce congestion at the seating area. All younger siblings must be kept away from the children competing to prevent any unnecessary accidents. In line with health and safety, we are asking all parents and toddlers to please stay in the designated seating area. This will also ensure that the event runs quickly and smoothly. However please feel free to cheer your child, from your seat.  

As the two sports days are taking place in the afternoon this year, we would ask that all children come to school in their uniform and bring correct PE Kit to get changed into after lunch ready to participate.  

Just a reminder that the children can get very hot while participating in the races.  Please ensure your child has their water bottle in school for sports day, as you will be unable to pass drinks to your child during the events.  However this year we will be having an ice-lolly break to give the children a chance to cool down. Also every child will need a sun hat on this day and remember to apply sun cream before you send your child into school on that day.  You may also choose to send some to school to top up.  If you do so please ensure this is clearly named and your child can reapply it themselves.

We trust that it will be an enjoyable time for all involved, and we look forward to seeing you there to support the children! If you have and questions or concerns please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher.

Kind regards,
The Infant Team
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